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I strongly support the four CEI Hub bills HB3450, HB2949, HB2152, HB 2151 – and 

urge you to pass these bills out of Committee.. 

We know that the HUB is built on soil that will liquify in case of a large earthquake 

causing spillage unlike any seen in the world. 90% of Oregon’s liquid fuel and 100% 

of jet fuel for Portland is stored at the Hub. It will also cause fires that will destroy 

Portland buildings, homes and Forest Park. These losses are terrible to contemplate. 

Portland is my home. Forest Park is where I hike with my dog. My family also owns a 

warehouse on NW Industrial – that will likely burn down. 

The four CEI Hub bills are important to Oregon. We need a transition plan for the CEI 

Hub as well as risk bonding, an emergency fuels plan and an expansion of the 

Seismic Risk mitigation fund. 

Sincerely, 

Eileen Fromer 

HD28 

 


